
From: Phillips, Katherine A. <PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov> 
To: Phillips, Katherine A.PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov

Date: 7/29/2016 3:44:04 PM
Subject: zika update from dhec

Dear Members of the General Assembly,
The CDC has just confirmed four cases of local mosquito-borne Zika virus infection in Florida. Because you 
and your constituents may see national media coverage of this recent development, we wanted to make sure you 
had the latest information about Zika cases and preparations in our state. Currently, South Carolina does not 
have any confirmed or suspected local mosquito-borne Zika virus transmissions. All confirmed cases in South 
Carolina have been travel related. For the latest South Carolina case count and updates and information about 
the Zika virus and prevention tips, please see dhec's website at www.scdhec.gov/zika. f
Please do not hesitate to contact David Wilson or me if you have any questions or we can assist you or your 
constituents further.

Katie

Katie Phillips
Legislative Affairs
SC Department of Health and Environmental Control 
2100 Bull Street
Office (803) 898-9119
Mobile (803) 530-5679
Katie.Phillips@dhec.sc.gov
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